The Auburn University chapter of the
American Association of University Professors (AAUP)
announces that the 2011 winner
of the Glenn Howze Academic Freedom Award from our chapter
will be given to Herbert Jack Rotfeld.

The presentation will be given during the General Faculty Meeting on March 8, 2011.



